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 Linda Bick OBJ2016/1550/P 27/04/2016  12:36:41 I strongly object to the proposal. I have lived here for nearly 20 years and as my child grew up there 

were similar applications which were wisely rejected by Camden. It is a residential block, a pleasing 

landmark in itself when seen from all sides, especially when walking from the stations. If its roofline 

were to be festooned with multiple engineering installations, this would ruin it. From my own front 

window, at present there are two discreetly placed home satellite dishes, which have no visual impact. 

In addition, the safety factors have not been proved yet, and many of us ( particularly with growing 

children ) are fearful of the unseen harm which could be brought to growing brains ( and older ones ! ). 

This long established residential community should not be subjected to possible harm, to any electrical 

interference which may result, nor should the roofline be blighted by such ugly commercial equipment 

for the financial benefit of others, far away.
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